Attachment 2

February 3, 2017
To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing this letter to inform the Superintendent of Celina City Schools and the
Celina Board of Education that I will be retiring at the end of the school year, 2016~
2017.

During my career in Celina, I have felt it has been an honor to teach in such a
wonderful school district. Many friends have been made throughout the years and I will
treasure those friendships forever! Also, the hundreds of students that I have had the
privilege to instruct have touched my life beyond measure, and those children have
impacted my life as I hope that I have theirs.

After thirty-two years in education, I can honestly say that my career choice was the
perfect one for me and I would do it all again. I will always be proud to say that I was
teacher and will forever be one!

Thank you for letting me share my love of this profession in Celina City Schools.

Sincerely yours,

Lori Davis



